
 

 

 

Clayton County Public Schools’ (CCPS) Department of Gifted and Advanced Learning will host 

an Advanced Placement Informational Meeting for parents and students on April 25, 2018 at the 

S. Truett Cathy Professional Learning Center located at 1087 Battle Creek Road in Jonesboro, 

Georgia. The meeting is scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday, April 25, 2018, 6:00 p.m. – 7: 00 p.m. 
 

S. Truett Cathy Professional Learning Center 
1087 Battle Creek Road, Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 

 

What is Advanced Placement? 

The Advanced Placement (AP) Program offers a variety of college-level courses that present 

high school students with the opportunity to gain the skills and experience required and 

recognized by colleges and universities. Successful completion of an Advanced Placement 

course can yield significant benefits for high school students who plan to matriculate through a 

post-secondary institution.  

 

The following topics will be addressed during the informational meeting: 

 Selecting Advanced Placement courses 

 Characteristics of successful Advanced Placement students 

 Benefits of Advanced Placement courses 

 Support resources for Advanced Placement courses 
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Mrs. Kristie Heath, Gifted/Advanced Learning Coordinator 

kristie.heath@clayton.k12.ga.us 
 

Ms. Regina Willingham, Gifted/Advanced Learning Content Lead 

regina.willingham@clayton.k12.ga.us 
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